Rio Algom Mining LLC

July 30, 2014

Mr. Tom McLaughlin
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

Re:  Ambrosia Lake Facility
License SUA-1473, Docket No. 40-8905
License Condition #34
1st Half 2014 Groundwater Stability Monitoring Report

Dear Mr. McLaughlin:

Pursuant to license condition #34 for License SUA-1473, attached is the semi-annual
Groundwater Stability Monitoring Report for the 1% Half of 2014. This report describes the
results associated with the groundwater stability monitoring plan established by
Amendment #56.

A digital copy of the report is also included in the package.
If you have any questions or need additional information, please call me at (520)208-1014
Sincerely,
Rio Algom Mining LLC
gw

Anthony Baus
Site Manager

Attachment. As stated

cc: NRC - Document Control (certified mail)
NMED, David Mayerson (provide by email)
T. Ballaine, RAML
D. Murray, RAML
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